Dean E. B. Stouffer,
The Graduate School.

Dear Desn Stouffer:

' I did not want to burden you with more reading
matter because I realize how heavily encumbered you are.
However, since Guy Smith liked the Jeyhawk Rebounds, I
thought perhaps you might went to scan 1ts multiple pages.

Wher we do this stuff we naturally do it %o
enhance the morale of the boys overseas in hot spots as
well as those in areas of isolated monotony. Ve never
realized that the civilians can find as much interest in
them as did OGuy Smith. However, I am putting you on the
mailing list, trusting that vou will not 'ba too bored by
these monthly messages to our boyn.

With all good wishes, I an

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Bducetion,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




